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Dear friends, 

The Skate Canada BC/YT Section Athlete Support Fund has offered financial assistance to skaters for 
more than 30 years.  This includes offering bursaries to elite skaters who are attending post-secondary 
institutions while continuing to compete and represent our province and country. 

We have various fundraising projects throughout the year, with our main project taking place at our Annual 
General Meeting in May.  We hold a live auction during our meet and greet evening, as well as a silent 
auction that ends during our banquet and awards night.  The prizes for these auctions are obtained 
through many sources – businesses, skating families, skating officials and people who just love the sport 
and want to help our athletes. 

We are hoping that you may be one of these businesses or individuals that would be able to donate an 
item that we could present at our auction.  Your business would be acknowledged during this event, on 
our website – skatinginbc.com, and in a later publication that is distributed to our 118 clubs across BC. 

As an organization we understand the importance of doing for ourselves, but we need your help to make 
our fundraising activites successful.  If you are able to assist us with a donation please email us at 
athletesupport@skatinginbc.com and we will make arrangements with you to receive the item.  Or if you 
prefer to make a tax deductable monetary donation please email us as well. 

We strive to have a successful fundraising year so that we can continue to support our athletes financially, 
so that they can achieve their dreams. 

Yours truly, 

Lorraine Mapoles 
Chair of the Athlete Support Fund BC/YT Section Skate Canada 


